
  Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 
 

 
January 27th, 2021 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Approved 
In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry 
Committee Members: Adams, Loud, Doyle, Keil, Block 
Meeting Started at: 6:30 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 
Minutes 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other 

The Committee approved the minutes of the February 27th, 2020 
and October 29th, 2020 meeting. 
 
 
The Committee finished their review of the Comprehensive Plan. 
 
 
Chairman Curry provided an update on the Remington Grove 
Townhomes project. The committee members conferred the 
desire to be more involved in future developments within the 
Village.  They reviewed the townhome plans and different 
layouts. Committee member Adams inquired about the 
timeframe of completion. Chairman Curry reported that the 
builder is confident in a rapid completion. The committee 
discussed the roadways that are within the townhome 
development. Committee member Loud questioned the 
possibility of a traffic light. The committee members discussed 
renting vs owning of the townhomes.  
 
 
Questions regarding short term rentals in the Village were raised 
by the committee. The committee discussed the progress of the 
Bush school development. Chairman Curry reported that 
residents will be able to move into the development soon. The 
committee discussed the David G. Dominguez Municipal Center 
project and the need for an upgraded police station. Chairman 
Curry reported on the topic of UTVs within the Village. He spoke 
on the impacts UTVs in Village parks.  
 

 

Adjournment Chairman Curry moved to adjourn the meeting. Committee 
Member Adams seconded the motion. All members present 
voted aye. Motion carried at 7:05p.m.   

 

 


